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ALBANY LEADERSHIP

CHARTER HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

March 16, 2020 — Update 7:00 p.m.
Good Evening ALH Staff, Students, and Families,

We’d just like to provide you with some updates and reminders. Albany Leadership still
DOES NOT have any confirmed cases of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), however,
we have been working diligently to thoroughly clean and disinfect our building, with
particular attention paid to “high-touch” surfaces. Please be advised that, by Governor
Cuomo’s Executive Order, ALH will be closed through April 1st, with an anticipated return
to classes April 2nd. There will be no classes or school activities, and the building will be
closed to students and visitors. The building is also closed to ALL STAFF, tomorrow,
Tuesday, March 17th. ALH staff will report on WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18th, at 8:00
a.m., to finalize plans and resources for distance learning. ALH will provide grab-and-go
meals to students daily throughout the closure, beginning Thursday, March 19th, from
11:30 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. ALH will follow up with detailed information for students and
families regarding meal pick-up and technology access Wednesday, March 18th, and we
will continue to provide you with regular updates throughout the duration of the school
closure. Please refer to our ALH website and social media for further details.
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